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A Program Area Review Team (PART) was established to examine and address existing and projected accommodation needs as a result of increasing enrolment and space constraints at a number of schools in the area. The PART worked through the 2015-2016 school year to provide recommendations to the Board.

If you would like more information or have some questions, please visit the TDSB's 2015 Yonge-Eglinton Program Area Review Information website.

Learn more about the TDSB's Long-Term Planning and Accommodation Strategy. 

